Pastor Search “Pulpit” Committee
Recommendation for New Pastor at at Muldraugh
Hill Baptist Church—Bro. Billy Compton

The Pastor Search Committee, on Sunday June
17, 2018, during the Morning Worship Service,
gave a report of their work and made a
recommendation that MHBC call Bro. Billy
Compton to be our next pastor. The Committee
will present this recommendation in the form of
a motion at our next scheduled business
meeting on July the 11, 2018, and if seconded,
the church will be given a 1-week notice on
Sunday July 15th of the upcoming vote on the
call that we are extending to Bro. Billy. The
vote will be taken on morning, July 22, 2018
from all members that are present. The Church
Constitution and Bylaws requires a three-
fourths majority in the affirmative to extend the
call, and then Bro. Billy has the option to
except the call based upon the vote. Please be
in prayer for this important time in our church.
Upon making the announcement, there was a
standing ovation by most members of the
congregation.
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